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coast of America, from Baffin's Bay to Behring
Straits; though he could not take a ship through.
So the North West Passage was at last discovered,
and it shows how daring English sailors are, and
what difficulties they will overcome.

Dr. Livingstone made great discoveries in Africa,
where he found rivers and great lakes, whose names
were before unknown; and other travellers have
traced nearly to its source the celebrated river of
Egypt, the Nile.

In the part of the globe opposite to us, the great
Australian colonies have grown up--greater than
those we lost in America under George III. And
an immense quantity of gold has been discovered
there. But you must know that gold is only useful
to help people in exchanging one useful thing for
another; and times of abundant gold have always
been times of great prosperity for the world. And
now meat is brought all the way from Australia for
us to eat. And we have colonies in the two great
islands of New Zealand, which are almost the Anti-
podes to us. This word means that the people there
stand right on the other side of the round world,
with their feet pointing to our feet. In North
America, too, the colonies that we won from the
French under George II. have been formed into a
great united state, called the Dominion of Canada.
It would take me much too long to tell you how
rich Great Britain has grown during this reign by
its trade with all the world.

The postage of letters was made so cheap, that all
people can write to their friends as often as they
like. Railroads were made everywhere, even, as you
know, under the streets of London. Electric tele-
graphs were invented and made to carry messages
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